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Roy Hill Infrastructure - proposed Segregation Arrangements  
 
FINAL DECISION 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has published its Final Decision on segregation 
arrangements submitted by Roy Hill Infrastructure (RHI) for approval in June 2016. 

The ERA’s Final Decision is to approve RHI’s proposed segregation arrangements subject to 
amendments, which include:  

 Removal of references to the recovery of costs incurred by the parent company and 
costs associated with implementing the segregation arrangements, as segregation 
arrangements do not deal with the determination or recovery of costs  

 Removal of references to access-related costs as being an “additional burden” on RHI, 
as these costs are part of the normal business of RHI  

 Removal of references to the subsequent development of “controls and procedures”. 
Instead, controls and procedures documentation is to be included as a part of the 
segregation arrangements  

 Inclusion of more comprehensive protections of confidential information  
 

The ERA published a draft decision on 9 February 2017 and sought comment on both RHI’s 
proposed Segregation Arrangements and the ERA’s draft decision.  RHI provided a submission 
in response to the draft decision and this submission is published on the ERA’s website. 

RHI is now required to provide its Segregation Arrangements incorporating the required 
amendments to the ERA for publication by 31 May 2017. 
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